From: FS-Coconino Webmail
To: Dechter, Mike - FS, AZ

Subject: FW: [External Email] Electrical lines near the VOC - 2/19/2025 meeting.

Date: Thursday, March 6, 2025 10:00:20 AM

Attachments: <u>image001.pnq</u>



Brenda Emry Customer Service Representative

Forest Service

Coconino National Forest

p: 928-527-3602

brenda.emry@usda.gov 1824 S.Thompson St. Flagstaff, AZ 86001

From:

Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 2:56 PM

To: FS-Coconino Webmail <SM.FS.Cof Webmail@usda.gov>

Subject: [External Email] Electrical lines near the VOC - 2/19/2025 meeting.

You don't often get email from

. Learn why this is important

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Dear Sir or Madam,

I live in the Village of Oak Creek.

I am opposed to putting electrical power lines above ground near the Village of Oak Creek.

Overhead electrical power lines caused or worsened the devastating fires in California.

The money saved by putting electrical lines above grounds is dwarfed by the potential devastation caused by fires related to the power lines.

Please put all the power lines below ground.

Yours,

Sheldon Hersh